
Dear bonsai instructors, 
 

We are very honored to inform you of accepting an application for Bonsai 
instructors approved by our Association. 

Many foreign bonsai instructors are eager to get a certificate of Japanese 
bonsai professionals very recently. 

Therefore, we decide to open to foreign bonsai instructors to get the 
certificate of AJSBA approved bonsai instructor. 
This certificate is definitely authoritative and will help you to do bonsai 
business for the future.  
 
We are looking forward to your application! 
 
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

All Japan Shohin Bonsai Association  
                  Approved Bonsai Insructors committee  

Ayumu Fukano (email: ayumufukano@hotmail.com) 
Tomohiro Masumi (email: kojuen@kyoto.zaq.jp) 

                       Koji Hiramasu (email: kojibonsai2113@gmail.com) 
                       Hiroki Miura (email; miurabaijuen@hotmail.co.jp) 


